
 

 

Monday 30th October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

It is wonderful to welcome the children back after the half-term break, the school is 
already a hive of activity. This is always a very busy term and we have sent out a list 
of upcoming dates that includes our PTFA ‘Sparkle’ disco and non-uniform day this 
Friday, parents evening and of course our various Christmas events. If you need any 
further information, please don’t hesitate to contact the School Office or come and 
speak with us in the playground before school.                                                                                                                                        
If you wish to book an appointment for ‘Parents Evening,’ this can be done via the 
Harden Primary School website: https://hardenprimaryacademy.co.uk/parent-
evening-booking/  
Parent Governor 

We would like to thank everybody who took part in our recent ballot for Parent 
Governor. I am pleased to inform you of the result of our election for Parent 
Governor. Elected: Caroline Naylor                                                                                                                                           
We would like to thank those who put their names forward and we are sorry that 
there were insufficient places for all those interested this time.  

School Crossing Patrol 

You will be delighted to find that Bradford Council have appointed a new School 
Crossing Patrol, for the crossing on Long Lane outside of school. We are delighted 
with this news and hope that Mr. Howard Toll will provide that much needed 
support for crossing the road before and after school each day. 

PTFA 

If joining the PTFA interests you, then please either speak with Mrs. Ruddock, Lydia 
McLear (Y2 Mum) or Jenny Dixon (Y5 and Y3 Mum) or message our current team on 
their Facebook page – ‘Harden Primary School PTFA.’ There will be an ‘Annual 
General Meeting’ on Monday 13th November at 2pm in school, and new members 
are encouraged to come along to this. 

Best Wishes  

 

 

Kirsty Hutchinson                                    Leanne Ruddock 

Executive Headteacher                          Head of School 
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